What's News

November 2006

Susan Van Vleet Consultants, Inc.®

9285 TEDDY LANE, SUITE 235, LONE TREE, COLORADO 80124
PHONE (303) 660-5206 FAX (303) 814-8217

WEBSITE: svanvleetconsult.com E-MAIL: svvconsult@aol.com



Giving Thanks

We in the United States celebrate a big November holiday – **Thanksgiving.**

In our house it is a <u>very big holiday</u>. That's because John and the boys are descendents of both the Pilgrims and Native Americans. Our family spends time telling each other what we're thankful for. It's a great opportunity to share with each other what we think and feel.

So in keeping with the Van Vleet Family Tradition, we want to thank all of you for your continued support and involvement in our work. We appreciate you for your commitment to becoming the best person you can be. In acknowledgement of you and your work we are running our <u>"Thanksgiving Sale".</u> (SEE THE FLYER ON BACK)

Congratulations Are In Order.....

To Eric, Kristen, and Mekenzie Kaplan on the birth of Peyton Irving Kaplan born on October 15, 2006. Also to Elaine and Pete Banner, the lucky grandparents.

To Kay Ferguson Connelly and her husband on the birth of their son, James Frederick Connelly, September 5th.



Thanksgiving Sale

From November 10 – December 15, 2006

Register two people for Women Moving Forward®, Productive Relationships©, Managing Corporate Change©, or

Leading Projects Through Relationship, Commitment, & Purpose© and get the second registration for 50% off.

All registrations must be completed and paid by December 15, 2006

To register and take advantage of our Thanksgiving Sale call (303) 660-5206 or e-mail us at svvconsult@aol.com

